
Are you missing your summer camp friends? Do you need something fun and exciting to do over winter break? 
How would you like the opportunity to reconnect with camp friends and camp counselors during winter break? 

Registration is now open for our 2019 Summer Camp Reunion! 

Join us for your favorite camp games, songs, crafts, camp fires and 
more!

If you attended a camp this summer and you have a friend who did 
not have the opportunity to join you, then bring them with you to the 
Summer Camp Reunion!

INFORMATION
Registration forms can be found on our website under “Camps” and 
“Summer Camp Reunion.” The cost of registra-
tion is $30 per camper. Financial assistance in the 
form of need-based scholarships is available from 
the Phoebe Needles Center. The Summer Camp 
Reunion will run from 1:00 p.m. on December 
28th to 11:00 a.m. on December 29st. 
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"And there shall be a portion that you shall set apart, with a sanctuary in the middle of it." Ezekiel 48.8

Phoebe Needles 
Center, Inc.

SUMMER CAMP REUNION @ PHOEBE NEEDLES
DECEMBER 28th-29th for 6th - 10th Graders

THANKS to the many folks who contrib-
uted to the Summer Camp Scholarship 

Fund! Our Board of Directors is committed 
to making a week of summer camp possible 
for any young person; as such, our camp 
fees remain considerably less than our ac-
tual costs. Your contributions help us keep 

our commitmment!

Did you know 
that when 
you shop on 
Amazon, you 
can con-
tribute to a 

charitable organization like the Phoebe Needles Center?
 
By making your Amazon purchase through smile.amazon.com, 
Amazon will donate 0.5% of your purchase to the Phoebe 
Needles Center! Amazon and AmazonSmile are the same prod-
ucts and same services. AmazonSmile allows you to help the 
Phoebe Needles Center. 

When you login with your Amazon account at smile.amazon.
com, you can select the Phoebe Needles Center as your Spot-
light Charity. Then, 0.5% of your purchases will be donated to 
the Phoebe Needles Center! Unfortunately, the Amazon mobile 
app does not currently support Amazon Smile; however, you 
can make the purchase via mobile at smile.amazon.com on your 
phone’s browser app!



THE CENTER FOR 
LIFELONG LEARNING

October 8th

“Foods in the Bible”
with Dr. Benjamin Huddle

November 12th

“Busting Bad Habits and Building Positive 
Strength-Based Thinking” 

with Dr. Andrea Miller

December 10th

“A Phoebe Needles Christmas”
with TBA

The programs begin at 10:00 a.m. followed by a 
lunch at noon. To register, please call the Center by

 Friday noon the week before the program.

THE ACTIVE SENIORS CLASS
Need a little bit more exercise in your life? Want to join a 
fun and caring workout group? We’re perfect for you then! 
The goal of the class is to work on mobility, flexibility, bal-
ance, and help develop strength. Participants will be able to 
use a chair during their exercises, as well as have the option 
of opting out of any activity they may not feel comfortable 
doing. Classes are Monday & Wednesday mornings from 
10:00 a.m. to 10:45 a.m. Walk-ins are always welcomed! 
Call the center for more information at (540) - 483-1518.

MUSIC IN THE MOUNTAINS
 @ PHOEBE NEEDLES

On November 10th, 2018 at 7:00 p.m., there will be a 
music program at the Phoebe Needles Center performed by 
Seph Custer! There is no charge for the concert, but dona-
tions are accepted for the 2019 Summer Camp Scholarship 

Fund.

SUMMER CAMP 2019

Thank you to the 2019 summer camp 
staff for their hard work this successful season! 

Know anyone interested in presenting 
a program at the Center for Lifelong 
Learning programs in the future? Are 
YOU interested in being a future CLL 
speaker? Email pncenter@gmail.com 

with any ideas, suggestions, or inquiries!

WHAT YOU SAY IS IMPORTANT 
ABOUT PHOEBE NEEDLES...



The summer of 2019 was perfect in so many ways… great weather, amazing campers, a July 4th dunk tank, 
climbing new heights, cooling off in the pool, and so much more! We are so thankful for the community 
that has been created here over the 20 summers of Phoebe Needles Camp. 

“You all have been a blessing in my life, and for that, I am truly grateful,” a quote from a senior camper, 
Savannah. 

We have already started planning for the summer of 2020. Plan to bring a friend this coming summer, as 
one camper tells her friends, “You need to come to camp next summer.”

If you’re missing camp during the winter months, join us for our Summer Camp Reunion in December! 
Also, check our website in the near future for updates about our 2020 summer camp programs. We hope 
to see you there!

Summer Camp 2019



Experience the beauty and serenity of the Blue Ridge Mountains today!
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Consider giving beyond 
your life through a bequest 

to the Phoebe Needles 
Center in your will.
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